
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hanover Conservation Commission 
550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA  02339  

Tel: 781-826-6505         Fax: 781-826-5950  
E-mail:  sandra.macfarlane@hanover-ma.com  

 
Meeting Access and Location :   

 2nd fl. meeting room at Town Hall 
 via Zoom, instructions listed on agenda at www.hanover-ma.gov on Conservation page. 

 
 

The Hanover Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing relative to the 
protection of wetlands on Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 6:15 PM.  The Commission 
is to hear the petition of Karen McGee, Trustee of 836 Washington St. Trust, for an 
Abb. Notice of Resource Area Delineation (ANRAD) prepared by McKenzie 
Engineering Group, Inc., Norwell MA, Phone: 781-792-3900.  The Commission will 
review the plan for resource area types and accuracy of resource area boundaries. No 
construction work of any kind is proposed with an ANRAD application.   Wetland 
flagging was conducted by Brad Holmes, PWS, Environmental Consulting and 
Restoration, LLC in April 2022 and February 2024.  This lot is located at 836 
Washington St. and is designated on the Hanover Assessor’s Maps as Map 31,  Lot 
023.  Copies of the application may be examined by calling for an appointment to the 
above phone number for the Applicant’s Engineer, or at the Conservation Commission 
Office.  It is advisable to contact the Conservation Office on the day of the hearing 
before 4:00 PM to confirm scheduled hearings. 

 
 

Brian McLoone, Chairman 
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